
 

 

AFC Wimbledon Kids Cup -  

Year 5 & 6 Boys’ Football Tournament 

Belleville Wix recently entered the AFC Wimbledon Kids’ Cup. Teams 

located near to our local English Football League team competed with the 

chance to progress to the Grand Final held at Wembley Stadium. 

 

Having only recently come together to play as a team, our pupils were 

eager to impress against a field of strong competition. We faced a high-

quality group stage during which the results didn’t quite go our way. 

Regardless, the boys played with maximal effort during every game and 

demonstrated fantastic potential. As a result we managed to win one 

match but this was, unfortunately, not quite enough to reach the next 

stage. 

 

Even though we did not come away with the result we were hoping for, 

all of the boys should be thoroughly proud of their effort and conduct 

demonstrated on the day. This stands the team in great stead as we look 

forward to further competitive fixtures and tournaments next term. 

 


